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Stickers: 
 
Some copies have a round sticker on the shrink wrap promoting the inclusion of “A Dose of 
Rock ‘n’ Roll.” 
 
 
 
 
Related Items: 
 
Given away with some copies of the album were magnifying glasses.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Pinback buttons were also popular promotional items for the LP. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Inner Sleeve: 
 
All copies came with a lyric inner sleeve. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Rotogravure is a printing process that became popular in the 1910s and which is still used today. “The 
Rotogravure” came to refer to the section of a newspaper containing photographs that were printed using 
the process. In 1933, Irving Berlin wrote the song, “Easter Parade,” which mentions people taking your 
photograph, so that “you’ll find that you’re in the rotogravure.” A movie of that title came out in 1948, 
which is where Ringo remembered hearing the word. At that point, he made it the title of his first post-
Apple album. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Ringo began work on the album in April 1976 after signing with Atlantic Records 
(US/Canada) and with Polydor Records (rest of world) in March, two months after 
the Beatles’ contract with EMI expired. He held sessions in April in Los Angeles at 
Sunset Sound Studios. The remaining sessions in June and July took place at 
Cherokee Studios in Hollywood. 
 
Back Cover Photo: 
 
The image on the back cover shows the door to what had been the offices of Apple 
Studios, at 3 Savile Row in London. 
 
When the Beatles bought the building in 1968, it featured a large brass plate. 
At some point in the early 1970s, that plate was removed. 
 
The door remained on the building, though, through the end of the Apple period. 
At some point (1976?), a large sign was added – with red print indicating that visitors were not allowed in 
the building. Once Apple had gone, no one maintained the building. Fans came from all around the world, 
and they signed and added sayings to the door. This is the state in which we see the door on the back 
cover to the Rotogravure album. The former Beatles sold the building in 1976, and the following year, the 
original door was removed and placed into storage. It was replaced by a second white door. That door 
remained on the building until 1982, when photographs were taken of its removal; a brown door replaced 
it. The second white door wound up in the Hard Rock Café in London – even though Apple never occupied 
the building while that door was in place. The first door remained in storage until approximately 2018. At 
that point, it was shipped to Liverpool, where it became part of the British Music Experience. The door 
remains there, and observers can see that it contains some of the same writing that one sees on 
Rotogravure.  
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